
        By JoAnne Haffeman 
 

Hello fellow members - I hope you have en-
joyed this blissfully mild summer.  After last year, 
this has been a welcomed change. 

 
First, I wish to thank those members who re-

sponded to our email seeking your help.  As a result 
of your generous response, many of the committee 
chairs that have been vacant for a long period have 
now been filled.  I am pleased to report that we are 
now in the process of providing even more informa-
tion and services to our members. 

 
 I would also like to report that the dinner 
meeting and Saturday Seminar programming for the 
2013-2104 term was successful.  As reported ear-
lier, the fall and winter dinner meetings were very 
well attended and received.  Our Saturday Semi-
nars in March and April were likewise well received 
and our June dinner meeting culminated in not one 
but two sponsors.  As we begin planning for our din-
ner meetings for the next term, if there is a topic or 
speaker that you would like to recommend, please 
email this information to info@njpara.org.   
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 As you know, PANJ sent out a flyer in June 
informing our membership that as of September 1, 
2014, PANJ IS GOING GREEN.  This means that 
all communications to the membership will be via 
email.  This includes dinner meeting notices, Save 
the Date notices, Saturday Seminars and notifica-
tion of any other PANJ events.  Additionally, and 
this is very important, your membership renewal 
notice will be sent via email as well.  If your de-
sire is to receive notification via the USPO, please 
email us at info@njpara.org and advise that this is 
your preferred method. 

 
Over the past few months, the Executive 

Board has been working on a revision to the PANJ 
Bylaws.  We recently received approval of the Re-
vision from NALA.  The Bylaw Revision will be dis-
tributed for membership approval in the near fu-
ture.   
  
 Finally, as a reminder, the 2014 New Jersey 
Paralegal Convention will be held on October 24, 
2014.  Time is fast approaching to register for this 
premier event of paralegals, by paralegals and for 
paralegals.  The Convention registration packet is 
included in this newsletter.  If you have any ques-
tions, please contact convention coordinator, Kandi 
Moncelsi, ACP, at kmoncelsi@gmail.com or email 
info@njparalegalconvention.com. 
See you in September! 
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by Kandi Moncelsi, ACP 

As a member of NALA, I have access to a number of interesting things on their website. For 

one, the vendor list is a big help when I am in need of a service and I don’t have that particular 

type of service in my roster of vendors. NALA’s bi-monthly publication, Facts & Findings, 

comes to me in hard copy but members have access to a digital copy as well.  It is a great 

magazine with all kinds of information and articles. So when I am taking a lunch break at the 

office, I can open it on the computer and read.  But wait!  There is an app for that!!  Yes, NALA 

has an app of Facts & Findings for your Smartphone!  I have often been caught reading on my IPhone while waiting 

in the doctor’s office or supermarket checkout line. As a member of an affiliated association, you can subscribe to 

Facts & Findings for a small cost and you do not have to be a member of NALA.  

The obvious reason to check with the NALA website is the certifying exam. I keep reading about the online 

family law ACPs and am getting closer and closer to signing up for one. If you are thinking about the CLA/CP exam 

and looking for a self-study program - there is an app for that too!  You can also access a practice test and find valu-

able information on the exam and other tools to assist you in your quest for national certification. 

Of course, once you attain the CLA/CP designation, you must keep up with continuing education. The PANJ 

dinner meetings are typically approved by NALA for one CLE credit, so you can attend the dinner meetings each 

term and meet the annual CLE requirements. The annual Paralegal Convention, this year scheduled for October 

24th, typically receives approval for 5 CE credits, so you can meet the requirement in one fun filled (ok, educational 

and fun filled!!) day. 

Even if you are not planning on sitting for the CLA/CP exam anytime soon, if you have a minute, check out 

NALA’s website - www.nala.org   There is something for everyone and I am sure you will be pleasantly surprised! 

NALA   News 
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The User ID for Job Bank and Perspective is:  jobbank 

The Password is. . . . . winter2013 

SAVE THE DATE!! 
 
 

SEPTEMBER 16, 2014 
 

FIRST MEMBERSHIP MEETING OF THE 2014-2015 TERM! 
 

TOPIC:  LEGAL ISSUES ASSOCIATED WITH SPECIAL NEEDS     
CHILDREN 

 
SPEAKERS:  MATHEU NUNN, ESQ. and CHRISTOPHER ROMAN, ESQ. 
   EINHORN HARRIS ASCHER BARBARITO & FROST, PC 

 
DATE:  Tuesday, September 16, 2014    
 
TIME:   6:30 p.m. - Registration/Check In 
 
PLACE:  Holiday Inn Totowa 
   1 US Highway 46 West  
   Totowa, NJ  07512 
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PANJ would like to recognize the following members 
on passing the NALA Certification Exam: 

 

NADIA BRIGATI, CP. 
CHERYL L. RIMBACH, CLA 
GILYANA SERINOVA, CP 

JOLEEN SHUDA, CP 
 

CONGRATULATIONS ON ACHIEIVING THIS TREMENDOUS 
ACCOMPLISHMENT!! 

 

Great Deal For the Month of September: Get 10% Off for your next project   CODE: LABOR10 
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2014 - 2015 TERM 

BOARD & COMMITTEE DIRECTORY 

 
PRESIDENT 
JoAnne Haffeman 
732-356-8993 
johaff@gmail.com  
 
VICE PRESIDENT 
Jennifer Ciaburri 
973-889-4143 
jaciaburri@pbnlaw.com  
 
CORRESONDING  
SECRETARY 
Christine Principe, CP 
201-488-1300 
cprincipe@sbflawfirm.com  
 
RECORDING SECRETARY 
Grace Kelly, CP 
973-467-5556  
gkelly@familylawattorneysnj.com  
 
TREASURER 
Mathew Laskowski 
937-889-4256 
mdlaskowsi@pbnlaw.com  
 
NALA LIAISON 
Kandi Moncelsi, ACP 
973-476-252 
kmoncelsi@gmail.com 
 
TRUSTEES AT LARGE 
Vincent Ascolese 
908-397-1699 
vascolese@wilentz.com  
 
Sarah Robinson 
973-432-65541 
paralegalsr@gmail.com 
 
Jennifer Smith 
973-586-4953 
jsmith@einhornharris.com 
 
Carol Snyder 
908-230-4489 
caroljsnyder96@gmail.com 

ETHICS CHAIRS 
Cheryl Rimbach, CLA 
973-794-4732 
cherylee11@optonline.net  
 
Joleen Shuda, CP 
908-461-1095 
Joleen.Shuda@gmail.com.   
 
JOB BANK CHAIR 
Carol Snyder 
908-230-4489 
caroljsnyder96@gmail.com  
 
NEWSLETTER  
JoAnne Haffeman 
732-356-8993 
johaff@gmail.com 
 
 
PARALEGAL CONVENTION 
COMMITTEE 
Kandi Moncelsi, ACP 
Convention Coordinator 
973-476-2526 
kmoncelsi@gmail.com 
 
Jennifer Smith, Treasurer 
973-586-4953 
jsmith@einhornharris.com 
 
Christine Principe, CP  
Speaker Coordinator 
201-488-1300 
cprincipe@sbflawfirm.com  
 
PROGRAM PLANNING 
Patricia Velez 
973-986-8645 
Pvelez524@yahoo.com  
 
PUBLIC RELATIONS CHAIR 
Laurie Gardonyi 
lgardonyi9807@gmail.com 

NEW JERSEY STATE BAR 
ASSOCIATION 
PARALEGAL COMMITTEE 
 
Jennifer Smith, Chair 
973-586-4953 
jsmith@einhornharris.com 
 
Sarah Robinson, Vice Chair 
973-432-6554 
paralegalsr@gmail.com 
 
Vincent Ascolese 
 
Nyree Dawn Benitez 
 
Helen Carras 
 
Sandra C. Csaposs, CP 
 
Danielle Eddi, ACP 
 
JoAnne Haffeman 
 
Mathew Laskowski 
 
Melissa A. Leak 
 
Evelyn Loewenstein 
 
Kandi Moncelsi, ACP 
 
Cheryl Rimbach, CLA 
 
Dorothy Secol, CLA 
 
Carol Snyder 
 
Mary C. Williams 
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